
DATE:  DECEMBER 3, 2008 
 
TO:   CDE DISTRIBUTORS 
 CDE REPRESENTATIVES 
 OEM CUSTOMERS 
 CDE INSIDE SALES 
 

SUBJECT:  PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTICE:  MEXY FILM SERIES 

 

This letter is to confirm that Cornell Dubilier Electronics is discontinuing the manufacturing of the 
MEXY film series. In accordance with Cornell Dubilier's discontinuation policy we are hereby giving 
notice of this product change in order for you, our customers, to adjust your product purchasing records or 
to make any final purchases of this soon to be discontinued MEXY series. 

 We regret we do not have an exact replacement DC film series to offer.  Because of similarities, X2 
approved for interference suppression and across the line Vac application, UL,CSA and VDE agency 
approvals, our 158X and MPX film series could be considered after analysis of data sheets provided on 
the CDE web site. 

 All authorized CDE distributors that currently have inventory of the MEXY film series are eligible to 
return same to CDE.  We request that this is accomplished within three months of this product 
discontinuation notice.  Contact your CDE inside sales person for assistance. 

 Last Time Buy Conditions: 

The last date that orders will be accepted for MEXY part numbers is January 9th, 2009 .  Lead time for 
final orders is 17-18 weeks ARO.  Schedule changes or cancellations will not be permitted for any of 
these last time buy orders. 

 Thank you for your cooperation and attention to this product status change. Should you have any 
questions please don't hesitate to call for assistance. 

  

Regards, 

Ken Thompson 
DC Film Capacitor 
Product Manager 
 


